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Click here for 
Calendar 

 

 
Monday 11th May – 

Friday 15th May 
Bring items to donate 

to the Community 
Pantry Birdwood 

 
Hot Lunches 

Monday 18th  May 
Monday 25th May 
Monday 1st June 
Tuesday 9th June 

Monday 15th June 
Monday 22nd June 
Monday 29th June 

Term 3 
Monday 20th July 
Monday 27th July 

Monday 3rd August 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Students, Parents and Community Members, 
 
Happy Mother’s Day – Wishing all of the Mothers and 
Grandmothers a very happy Mother’s Day for Sunday 10th 
May. I hope your children look after you and you enjoy 
your special day. Our Mother’s Day stall was run by school 
staff this year and raised a total of $235.00.  All funds will 
go towards our Year 7 Canberra trip.  
 
Thank you - I would like to start this newsletter with a 
heartfelt thanks to all staff, parents and students for their cooperation and support 
as we have continued to navigate unusual times due to COVID-19.  Cooperation 
and support from everyone has been greatly appreciated.  
 
We are open and almost back to normal - Term 2 started with 77% attendance 
and has steadily increased.  We are expecting almost all of our students to be back 
at school on Monday. Students have enjoyed catching up with friends and getting 
back into routine.   
 
Cancellations - A number of events have been cancelled including our school 
photos, The Royal Adelaide Show in September, our whole school camp scheduled 
for Term 3, a visit from the Crows and Pupil Free Day scheduled for 8th May. At this 
stage we are not sure if our proposed Year 7 trip to Canberra in Term 4 will go 
ahead or not.  This is a very expensive trip and costs about $950.00 per student.  
The school usually undertakes fundraising activities to help support families with 
the cost.  One of our usual fundraisers is Hot Dog days.  Due to stricter hygiene 
concerns we are instead offering hot packaged meals.  
 
Order hot food for lunch - We know how much students (and their parents) enjoy 
the opportunity to order hot food for lunch so we have been able to source some 
pre packed hot food that we can heat up on the day and deliver to classes. All 
students were given an order form today.  The choices are *Beef Lasagne   * Honey 
Soy chicken with rice and vegetables  * Macaroni Cheese . Hot food day will be 
Mondays starting on 18th May and our last scheduled day will be Monday 3rd 
August.  Dates are on our website calendar:  www.kersbrookps.sa.edu.au 
 
Support local businesses – Please have a look at the back pages of our newsletter. 
We have devoted it to supporting local businesses.  We will continue to do this for 
the next few newsletters.  

 
Jill Gurner 
Principal 
 
 

https://www.kersbrookps.sa.edu.au/
https://www.kersbrookps.sa.edu.au/
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Community Pantry 
 

Next week we will be collecting food and household items for the Community Pantry at Birdwood 
United Church in Shannon Street.  The Community Pantry helps anyone in need of food or necessities.    
During this time, many more people than usual are facing financial difficulties including people affected 
by the bushfires, business owners and people who have never before needed support.  Please give 
generously.  Any non-perishable food, long life milk, or even 
refrigerated dairy products, fresh fruit, cans, preserves, toiletries, 
toilet paper or items you might buy from the supermarket are 
welcome.  You can send your donation with students and we will 
place tubs on the table between the Front Office and the Old 
School Building (OSB).  If you, or someone you know needs to 
access the Community Pantry, please ring the very approachable 
and lovely Rhonda on 0467 403 699.  

 
Book Club 

 
Book Club is only online this term as no paper catalogues will be sent out.  We would still love you to 
order.  Please click the link:  https://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/  You can 
browse the catalogue and order via the LOOP button.  If you have any difficulties please see Lynn or 
Andrea. 
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James Orchards 

 
James’0 Orchards are at 1549 South Para Road, Kersbrook and we are a 5th Generation family owned Apple 
and Pear Orchard. You can find us on facebook, JAMES Orchards Apples & Pears which we regularly update. 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Specialty-Grocery-Store/JAMES-Orchards-Apples-Pears-
466226930117510/ 
 
You can buy our freshly picked apples and pears from our roadside shed.  Straight from the orchard, you 
can't get any fresher. We are also supplying a range of other produce that we try to get from South 
Australian growers.  EFTPOS available but our honesty box is still there if you prefer to pay cash. The kids 
love putting the money in the box.  

We have just started extending our 
business by beginning to offer Click and 
Collect for our own grown apples and 
pears plus the amazing fresh South 
Australian grown fruit and vegetables. To 
get the full range you must place an order 
to our Facebook page or contact Paul 
James on 0415 905 867. 

 Order by 7pm Sunday night  

 Pick up Tuesday between 3pm and 
5pm.  

 order by Wednesday 7pm  

 Pick up Friday 3 to 5pm 

 

We have just changed the ordering time 
as we have been overwhelmed by the 
amazing support we have received. This 

will give our supplier more time to get the stock we need to fill our orders and also give us more time to put 
the orders together. 

 

Mother's Day is a special time so we have just started to sell a range of flowers which are available now and 
we will be selling them until Sunday. You can even order them with your click and collect order. Pricing starts 
from $8, $15, $20 and $25. 

 

We thank everyone for their support and remember to support local small businesses. We really need it and 
appreciate it.  From the team at JAMES Orchards, we thank you. 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Specialty-Grocery-Store/JAMES-Orchards-Apples-Pears-466226930117510/
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